
Subject: FW: Proposed CPH Purchase 'of Binkley Street Medical Offi~e Building 

· F.rom: "Richards, Bruce" <brichards@cpgh.org> 
Date: July 27, 2015 at 9:38.:07 AM AKDT . 
To: Johni Blankenship <jblankertship@borough.kenai.ak.us> 
~object: FW: Pr()pQsed C~H·Purchase of Binkley Street M~dic~l Of~ce Building 

Good morning Johni, 

At the July 7~h Assembly meeting, Ordinance 2015-19-04 was. up for introduction. During the Finance . 
Committee hearing, Assembly .Member Wolfe asked if the remaining OB/GYN's . 
(oQstetdci~m/gynecologist) supported this J).urchase to which Rick Davis replied they di.d and he would 
t,.Y and get some confirmati-on of that to Mr. Wolfe. . . 

. . . . . 

I am forwarding you an email that Dr. Barton addressed to Mr. Wolfe ind.it.ating his support for the 
purchase.. · · . 

Please distribute accordingly. 

Thanks, .-

Bruc·e Richards 

External Affairs 

Central Peninsula Hospital 

From: Ted Barton <in1ba:tton@hottnail.con1> 
Date:July26, 2015 at 12:18:52 PM AKbT 
To: "Davis; Rick" <rdavis(ci{cpgh.org> 
Subject: Proposed C~H Purchase of Binkley Street Medical Offi~e.Building. 

Dear.·Mr. Wolfe: 

The service are4 for Central Peninsula Hospital will, as of iuly 27, 2015, 
be. do'Yfi to two board certified Obstetrician and Gynecologist'sfrom · 

.three .. As of January 1, the service area will be. down to two. obstetric 
pr<;>viders who perform C~sarean's. Dr; Hawthorne: is the board.,certified 

OB~YN wh<? is leavi~g and Dr. Anderson is the family physiCian who 
p~rforms·Cesarea~'s and shares Cesarean call: coverage who is leaving in 
January.· The rem~irting OBGYN'S, Dr. Behrens anq myself,believe the 
service area'is adequately covered by three Obstetrician-
Gynecologist's .. Less than three will create too burdensome a call scJ:ledule 
risking "burnout"; more than three at this time would be alu~ury but also 
might lead to one of the providers looking to relocate elsewhere. to have a 
proper patient load. 

It is my ooderstanding that CPH is proposing the p'urQhase of Dr. Hawthorne's 
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building on Binkley Street. I would support such a purchase at fair market value 
in order to attract a third Obstetrician-Gynecologist to· this area .. 

Sincerely, 

· Theodore .Barton, MD, F ACOG 
· · Obst~trics and Gynecology 

Chair, CPH Obstetrics Committee 

907-252-1184 

Sent from my iPhone 

This email has been scanned for email relateq threats and delivered safely by Mimecast. 
For more information please visit http://www.mimecast.com 
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